Feedback Received 297

For Scope of Work--EJAC recommendations related to sister agencies should first be reviewed by
DPR staff to confirm they align with statutory authority, budget constraints, and administration
priorities. The committee should focus solely on developing recommendations, not on serving as a
facilitator for inter-agency discussions.



